Annunciation P.S.
Nolan Avenue
Brooklyn Vic 3012
ABN: 61 334 223 163
www.asbrooklyn.catholic.edu.au



All correspondence to:
P O Box 431
Altona North Vic 3025
Ph: 9314 6271 Fax: 9318 0298
principal@asbrooklyn.catholic.edu.au

22nd August 2019

Annunciation Catholic Primary School promotes the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all students.

NEWSLETTER

REFLECTION

Lord our God

Grant that we may be your children who receive the Spirit and all they need from you. You strengthen us not only physically but also inwardly, in our hearts, enabling us to face the uncertainties of earthly life and whatever still needs changing in human society. Keep us from giving in to weakness. May yourpower be always with us. May we have patience and hope, because you are working for the good and we may wait for it in expectation.

Amen.

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

Hello all

This time next week it will be almost Spring! What a lovely thought after the cold week we have had!

It was wonderful to see so many children and staff dressed up for book week. Thank you to everyone for such a great effort!

We will be at Bunnings in Footscray this Saturday so please come down and say hello and buy a sausage or two or even stay to help if you can.

Finally don't forget that tomorrow is a school closure day. Staff will be working with Wayne Richard form the CEM to finalise our Review and to plan a School Improvement Framework for the next four years.

Have a lovely weekend everyone!

Robyn Kelly Principal



Father's Day Breakfast

Next Friday is our Father's day breakfast commencing at 7:30am until 8:30am. Please join us in the Community Room for a gourmet toastie, coffee and juice. We will also have some games for families to play. Children are more than welcome to bring Dad/Grandpa/Big brother/Uncle/Family friend. We will send a note home on Monday for catering purposes!



Book Week Celebrations













Athletics Report

Congratulations to our children who went to the Athletics Day. I was so proud to hear the teachers say that no one gave up and truly gave 100%. Well done to children who got a place but mostly congratulations to everyone for showing the Annunciation spirit.



Lennard came 1st in shotput.



Well done!



Mrs. Mary said it was freezing!!!

Bunnings

Saturday is Bunnings sausage sizzle at Footscray. Please come and buy a sausage if you are in the area! Also you can still volunteer to help out on the day. Just turn up. All help will be appreciated greatly.



Art around the school

Mrs J. really inspires our students to produce wonderful artworks. Please come in and have a look around at the amazing creations!













Bottle Tops:

Grade 3/4 are collecting plastic bottle tops for the Envision hands Project.

The Envision Hands project recycles plastic bottle lids bound for landfill and turns them into colourful, super hero hands for children in need in Australia and around the world! Their mission is to create 100 bespoke aids out of bottle caps, with 3D printers. PLEASE SEND ALL BOTTLE TOPS TO THE GRADE 3/4 ROOM- These are the lids mainly from plastic milk bottles



SCHOOL FEES

Just a friendly reminder that Term 3 fees are now due. Could you please bring your fees up to date. If you are experiencing difficulty in doing so please see Robyn to discuss situation.

PLAYGROUP - HERE AT ANNUNCIATION, EVERY THURSDAY MORNING

A Playgroup called 'Brooklyn Fun for Tots' is operating in the Community Room each Thursday Enquiries - Phone Lauren 0411 895 775 or Michelle 0432 517 222

Annunciation After School Care - Daily - 3.30pm. - 6.00pm. (not during school holidays or the last day of term)

AFTER SCHOOL CARE PROGRAM

"Looked After" has now introduced their software and this is who we are using now to sign students into after school care. If you would like to use the program we have all the details at school. It is very easy to use.

If you intend on using the after school care program you must register online first. (Details can be obtained from the office.) If you have already registered and want to put your child in care could you please make sure that you go online and book them in for the day, the night before. If it is an emergency situation and you haven't booked your child in you can ring the office.

REMEMBER IF YOU WANT TO USE THE PROGRAM WHETHER IT BE AS ONGOING OR CASUAL YOU MUST BE REGISTERED.

ENTERTAINMENT BOOKLET

Entertainment Publications is the publisher of the popular Entertainment Books and the brand new Entertainment Digital Memberships. These products are excellent guides to all the things you love to do...dining, attractions, shopping, travel and more!

Filled with up to 50% off or 2-for-1 style offers, they are a great way to discover new favourites and enjoy the value at the same time.

The school now has these books available for purchase (current 2019/2020). Each book is \$70 and you only need to use it 2 to 3 times to get your money back. There is a sample in the foyer for you to look at and see what great deals are available. You can also check out the website for more details. These books really are great value.





Well done to students and teachers on their work with indigenous communities through both the *Friends of Alice* program in Alice Springs, and the Juraki surf carnival in northern NSW. Students appreciate the opportunity to gain a deeper knowledge of indigenous cultures and the

challenges faced by these communities. Well done also to staff on their engagement in the recent very successful College Mission Integration day.

School holidays are just around the corner. TeamKids have a wonderful mix of excursions, incursions and in-house days planned that promise to keep the kids engaged and having fun. Download their program at teamkids.com.au

